High School

Honor Band

Sponsored by the American River College Band

Fri. Dec 4th, & Sat. Dec 5th, 2015

Deadline: Recommendation deadline is Nov. 1, 2015.
Adjustments, changes, etc. will take place in Nov. as needed.

Participants: Recommended students from

Guest Director:

Dr. Gary P. Gilroy

Director of Bands
Fresno State University

For more information, please contact
Susan Hamre, Band Director, ARC

E | HamreS@arc.losrios.edu
P 916/ 484-8541

local high schools
(up to 10 students)

No Charge

Selection Process

The band will be balanced
and representative of all
schools participating.




